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This RC is submitted to correct a sheep hunter data compilation error that was submitted as RC115. Data used to 
produce the original graphs included hunters who did not hunt and were categorized as unguided hunters.  

The following graphs represent the department’s best approximation of the number of guided vs. unguided 
hunters who participated in general season sheep hunts. Because the department does not collect data on 
nonresident hunters that hunt with resident relatives, we assumed that any hunter who did not select the 
“guided” box under commercial services was not guided and therefore hunted with a resident relative. As a 
result, the unguided category of hunters in the graph below may also include nonresidents who were guided, 
but did not fill out the report correctly. 
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